
Latest Shed news 

Shed News 30 March 2023 

Hoorah! On-site construction started 
on 9 March 2023 
Since the last Shed News, October 2023, we've ticked off a lot of 
milestones: 

§ Site cleared and levelled 
§ Carpark established 
§ Design finalised 
§ Shed Pack manufactured 
§ Certificate of Likely Compliance issued 
§ Building and Plumbing Approval granted 

So on 9 March 2023 construction on site commenced with the digging of holes 
for the retaining wall and slab piers. 

In the 3 weeks since, under the guidance of the project manager Eric Bound we 
have: 

§ placed formwork and reinforcing, and poured the concrete for the piers 
§ placed formwork and reinforcing,  and poured concrete for the retaining 

wall foundation 
§ placed the formwork and reinforcing and poured concrete for the 

retaining wall itself. 

Next is the formwork and reinforcing for the slab itself. 

There is much to do over the coming months so if you'd like to volunteer and 
have or can get white card please to get in touch via email: 
mensshed@southarm.tas.au or Michael Seddon by text on 0418 556 727. 

We hope you enjoy the photos to be posted shortly. 
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